Tarentum Recreation Board



Dear Tarentum Business,

The Tarentum Recreation Board is looking for some information about your business. We are going to start featuring businesses in Tarentum on our Facebook page and for future projects. We would love to spotlight you. If so please take a moment and tell us about your business.

Please attach a business card.

Mail to Tarentum Rec Board 318 2nd Ave. Tarentum, Pa 15084 email carriefox170@gmail.com

Name of Business		
Owner of Business		
Date Established		***************************************
M		
Other		
-		